
November 10, 2023

Dear TCU Community,

Thank you for gathering with us for the Investiture of President Daniel W. Pullin.
Yesterday was a momentous occasion for Horned Frogs as we celebrated Texas Christian
University's legacy of community and officially welcomed President Pullin in his role.

You can read more about the Investiture ceremony in TCU News.

We are grateful for and strengthened by President Pullin's dynamic leadership, innovative
spirit and dedicated service. He has shown his compassion, operational expertise and
commitment to our community since he took office as President. We look forward to
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continued collaboration as we work together
to Lead On and advance TCU’s mission
and vision.

The Investiture of President Pullin was a
distinctive moment in our University's history,
and participation from Trustees, students,
faculty, staff, alumni and supporters made it
even more special. Each of us share in the
responsibility of stewarding TCU’s legacy of
scholarship, leadership and knowledge into a
promising future.

Our Sesquicentennial has been a year to
celebrate our storied past and impactful present and look forward to the next 150 years.
Thank you for being part of this historic event for TCU and for being a valued member of
our community.

Go Frogs!

Victor J. Boschini, Jr.
Chancellor
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